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Newsletter Friday 29th September 2023   

 

 

 
Attendance 
Thank you to those parents who are bringing their children on time, every day. We really want to ensure all our children 

are in school every day and will be monitoring this as the term moves on. Our attendance this week is 95% compared to 

94% last week. Well done to Year 4 who had the best attendance last week out of all our classes!  

Covid  

We have had a number of children testing positive for covid this last week. There is no guidance specifically for schools 

online at the moment from the government and if this changes we will, of course let you know. If you are unsure, please 

dial 111 for medical advice. If your is well enough to come into school then please send them in as usual 

Thank you!  
Many thanks for your donations last week to our Harvest Festival Foodbank collection, the team at St Anne’s were really 

pleased to receive our donations.  

 

 
Wear Red for Heart Link!  

Next Friday 6th October 2023 is wear red for Heartlink – a charity we are pleased to support this year. Children can come 

in any item of clothing that is red for a small donation to the charity, payable via the school gateway App. Thankyou! 

 

 
 

Come and look at our learning in Design Technology – week beginning 16th October 2023  
The children will be learning new design and technology skills; food technology starting Monday 16th October for the 

week. Their design brief will be based on the food of the country they have been learning about in geography over the 

past few weeks. The children would love to share the food that they have designed and made that week, with you. You 

will get a marvellous me from the class teacher as to when and what time this will be as it will vary due to timetabling the 

use of  the cooker and equipment, its most likely to be some time Thursday 19th October based on the design and make 

processes the children will be following . This is a fabulous opportunity to get into class and see what and how we learn 

and how amazing your children are.  

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

6th Oct   PTFA – Heart link – children can wear red clothes today in return for some pennies for this charity 

10th Oct Individual pupil photographs in school 

Week beg 16th 

Oct  

Come and look at our learning in Design Technology – more information to follow Monday 16th!  
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20th Oct   PTFA – Scare festival – more information to follow  

School closes for half term  

6th Nov   School reopens for Autumn Term 2 

Parents Evening 3.30-6.00pm –sign-up sheets will be available the week before half term  

 

And finally … 

 

 
Well done 

Well done to all the Footballers who played on Wednesday - the team won 5-0!! 

All the team listened and behaved really well and represented the school in a good manner. A message from 

the opponent’s manager was to say, 
- How well they behaved 

- How well they played as a team 

- And can’t wait to play us again in the future! 
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